
 
 

WELLness Check Program – Welcome Letter 
Updated Target Participation Area   

March 5th, 2024 

Dear Landowner: 

You are receiving this letter today to inform you of the update to the Target Participation Area 
and to invite you to participate in the WELLness Check Program if you have not done so already. 

The WELLness Check Program was developed by Strada Aggregates (Strada) and North Dufferin 
Community and Agricultural Task Force (NDACT) to ensure the protection of water, wells, and 
natural features surrounding Strada’s proposed quarry location on the 4th Line, Melancthon. 
Information gathered from the Program will assist with understanding existing environmental 
conditions, monitoring those conditions, and ensuring the proposed quarry, if approved for a 
licence, will have no adverse effects on surrounding water, wells and the natural environment.  

As part of this program, an area was identified surrounding the proposed quarry where 
properties within this Target Participation Area (TPA) were invited to participate in this Program. 
Letters introducing landowners to the Program were mailed in October 2023 and a subsequent 
Open House was held on November 9th, 2023 at the Horning’s Mills Community Centre to provide 
those landowners with an opportunity to learn about the WELLness Check Program.  

Feedback was received during the Open House with landowners expressing concerns that only 
select properties within Horning’s Mills were included in the TPA. Listening to those concerns, 
Strada and NDACT have worked together to expand the TPA to also include every property within 
the Horning’s Mills community.  

Generally, the geographic boundaries of the TPA now are: 

 West: 5th Line 

 North: 15 Sideroad 

 East: Mulmur-Melancthon Townline 

 South: County Rd 17 
 
The original and updated TPA maps are both available for review on our websites: 

 Stradaquarry.com 

 NDACT.ca 
 

With this letter, we have also included some Frequently Asked Questions aimed at providing you 
with answers to common questions about the Program.  
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Please be aware that in order to participate in the WELLness Check Program, you must register 
with Strada by signing the attached Landowner Registration Document and returning it to 
Strada.  Once received, you will be entered into the Program and shortly after you will receive a 
WELLness Check Package including a guide for the next steps.  
 
If you have any questions about the program, or if you are unsure if you are located within the 
TPA, please do not hesitate to contact Strada by email at wellness@stradaquarry.com or by 
phone at 519-925-6970.  
 
Please be sure to visit Strada’s or NDACT’s websites for electronic access to all available 
documents regarding the WELLness Check Program, the Community Engagement Agreement or  
Strada’s quarry project. 
 
Strada is committed to maintaining an open, constructive, and transparent dialogue with you to 
ensure you are kept informed throughout the entire process. Thank you for your interest in 
participating in this Program.    
 

Yours truly, 

 
 
 

 

Kevin Powers 
Community Liaison 

Carl Cosack 
Community Liaison 

STRADA AGGREGATES INC. NDACT 
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